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NEW RELEASE    
 
DON’T FORGET THIS FRIDAY’S CONFERENCE ON THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE ROYAL COMMISSION 
ON BILINGUALISM AND BICULTURALISM’S  
   

The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities and the International Observatory on 
Language Rights are pleased to hold a conference marking the 50th anniversary of the Royal 
Commission on Bilingualism and Biculturalism. 
 
For more information, click here.  
 

 

PUBLICATION 
 
PROFILE OF LINGUISTIC SITUATION IN NEW BRUNSWICK 
 
This brief analysis of the linguistic situation in New Brunswick was prepared at the request of the Office 
of the Commissioner of Official Languages for New Brunswick following the release of language data 
from the 2011 census. 
 
Prepared by Dominique Pépin-Filion in collaboration with Josée Guignard Noël. 
 
To view the summary and report, please click here.    
 
 

ONLINE RESOURCES 
 
CIRLM ON TWITTER   
  
The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities is now on Twitter.  
 
This tool will allow you to be notified of new publications and events related to the CIRLM.  
 
Please follow us at http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm.   
 
* * * * *   
  
 
CIRLM'S BIBLIOGRAPHIC DATABASE  

http://www.icrml.ca/en/home/1017-conference-50e-anniversaire-de-la-commission-royale-denquete-sur-le-bilinguisme-et-le-biculturalisme
http://www.icrml.ca/en/home/1024-esquisse-de-la-situation-linguistique-du-nouveau-brunswick
http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm


  
Just a reminder that the CIRLM’s bibliographic database on the Canadian Official Language Minority 
Communities (COLMC) can be viewed by clicking here. 
 
You can also consult the bibliographic database on Quebec’s English-Speaking Population by clicking 
here.  
 
* * * * *  
  
RESEARCHER DIRECTORY / 
DIRECTORY OF RESEARCH TEAMS, GROUPS, CENTRES AND INSTITUTES  
  
In addition to being able to register in the Researcher Directory by clicking here, you can now register 
your research team, group, centre or institute by clicking here.  
 
For those already registered, we encourage you to update your profile by writing to 
josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca     
 
 
NOTE: THE CIRLM ONLINE NEWSLETTER PRESENTS INFORMATIONS ON THE ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED BY 
THE TEAM’S MEMBERS.    
  
We encourage you to subscribe the bulletin of the Quebec English-Speaking Communities Research 
Network by clicking here. 
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